
SEE Notices Below! 
 

 Warning from Police Department re: Phone Scam! 

 NEW HAMPTON SCHOOL – “You’re a good man Charlie Brown” May 10
th

 - New 

Hampton residents free admission. 

 New Hampton Historical Society – Contra Dance May 13
th

  

 Tapply Thompson Community Center Programs 

 RED CROSS Blood Drive – May 15
th

 2pm to 7pm at the Public Safety Building 

               

WELCOME TO THE “NEW HAMPTON CONNECTION” 
 
E-mail notices will be sent from this office with dates, locations and times of Town Meetings, special meetings, special events, and 

other important town events or information.   We hope you will find these notices helpful.  These e-mails will not provide notice of 

regular scheduled meetings, deadlines, holiday hours, general information, etc.  For such scheduled information, please check the town 

web site www.new-hampton.nh.us or call the Town Office at 744-3559.  All public meeting notices are posted at the Town Office and 

Public Works Department.  All town newspaper notices are placed in the Laconia Daily Sun. 

 

Please talk with other New Hampton residents who may not have been contacted to see if they are interested in receiving these e-mails.  

I also would encourage you to get the “word out” about important information to those who may not have e-mail. 

 

If at some future time you change your e-mail address or you wish to be removed from the list please send an e-mail to blucas@new-

hampton.nh.us.  

 

BOARD OF SELECTMEN:      Valerie A. Fraser, Neil G. Irvine and Nathaniel H. Sawyer, Jr., 

 
Barbara A. Lucas 

Town Administrator 

Town of New Hampton 

6 Pinnacle Hill Road 

Tel.  744-3559 

Fax  744-5106                      

 

April 30, 2014 

************************************************************************************* 

 

**WARNING FROM POLICE DEPARTMENT** 
A town resident has made the New Hampton Police aware of a phone scam that is occurring 

in the area. The call is an automated call from Rite Aid and after the computer says your 

name, you are asked to give them your date of birth. Do not give your date of birth and hang 

up. The resident called the local Rite Aid and they did confirm that this is a scam. First thing 

to notice is the caller ID. If the real Rite Aid calls you, they will use their local number which 

you should recognize (Bristol would start with 744 or Plymouth should start with 536). The 

scammers are using either an 866 or 800 number. In this case the number called from was 

866-219-2430.  Secondly, the only time you should give your date of birth is when you call 

them, never when they call you. If you are unsure if the call is real or fake, simply hang up 

and call your Rite Aid to inquire.  

 

Contact Sgt. Monica Cunningham at the New Hampton Police Department if you have any 

questions 744-5423. 

 

********************************** 

http://www.new-hampton.nh.us/
mailto:blucas@new-hampton.nh.us
mailto:blucas@new-hampton.nh.us


 

New Hampton School Presents: 
“You're a Good Man Charlie Brown” 

Saturday, May 10th at 7:30 pm 
  

The New Hampton School Performing Arts Department is thrilled to stage its third 
production of the academic year next month. A talented cast will present a public 
performance of “You’re a Good Man Charlie Brown” on Saturday, May 10th , at 7:30 pm in 
McEvoy Theater, Dr. Childs Road, New Hampton. The performance for the school 
community will be on Friday, May 9, at 6:30 pm.  
  
Ticket prices are always a suggested donation level of $15 for Adults, $10 for Students and 
$5 for Seniors. New Hampton residents will be admitted free to this performance. Please 

bring an ID that will show your New Hampton address. No one will be turned away for the 
inability to pay. The cast and crew is looking forward to seeing you at the show!  
  
Click here for further information 
  

 

************************************ 
 

NEW HAMPTON HISTORICAL SOCIETY PROGRAM  
Contra Dancing in New Hampshire – Then and Now 

May 13, 2014, Tuesday 7:00 PM 
At New Hampton's Historic Town House (circa 1798) 

 
Since the late 1600s, the lively tradition of contra dancing has kept people of all ages 
swinging and sashaying in barns, town halls and schools around the state. Contra dancing 
came to New Hampshire by way of the English colonists and remains popular in many 
communities. Presenter Dudley Laufman brings this tradition to life with stories, poems and 
recordings of callers, musicians, and dancers. Live music, always integral to this dance 
form, will be played on the fiddle and melodeon. Audience members may be invited to 
dance the Virginia Reel!  Sponsored by the New Hampshire Humanities Council.     
Contact: Gordon DuBois, 279-0379 

 
 
 

*********************************** 

 

TAPPLY THOMPSON COMMUNITY CENTER 

http://www.new-hampton.nh.us/newhampton/images/sitepics/nhs%20charliebrown%20show.pdf


 
Please spread the word to other Newfound area residents. See below for the latest TTCC News... 

FOR MORE INFORMATION ON THESE AND OTHER TTCC PROGRAMS, VISIT US ONLINE AT 

www.ttccrec.org   

 TTCC Baseball & Softball Spirit Wear - orders must be in by Friday 5/2! 

 Babe Ruth Baseball & Softball 

 Summer Camp 

 New Ballroom Dance Classes 

 60th Year of Santa's Village - we need your help! 

 TTCC After School Program Announcements  

************************************ 

RED CROSS 

BLOOD DRIVE 
 

WHEN: Thursday, May 15, 2014   2pm -7pm 

WHERE: New Hampton Public Safety Building 

       26 Intervale Drive, New Hampton 

Sponsored by the New Hampton Community School 5
th

 graders 

Appointments are strongly recommended: call 1-800-733-2767 

************************************ 
END 

 

http://ttccrec.us5.list-manage1.com/track/click?u=cbe9bb8c8bf6cb25d5d845345&id=b35c98c4b1&e=8098ac759f

